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Dear Parent/Carer
We are committed to working with you to ensure you are fully aware of the different options open to your children at the ages of 16 and 18. Please find attached a link to the 'The Parents Guide' website. This provides were useful information for parents/carers on post-16 and post-18 options and opportunities. 
 
https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/parent-questions
 
If you would like any further information on how you can support your child with their post-16 and post-18 options, please email our Careers Advisor, Gurjit Matto, for more information. Please email gmatto@hillcrest.bham.sch.uk
 
Kind Regards
Hillcrest School and Sixth Form Centre

